MEMORANDUM

TO: Participants Eligible for Prescription Benefits
FROM: Board of Trustees

DATE: August 15, 2006

Enclosed you will find correspondence from the Plan’s Prescription Benefit Manager, Envision
Rx Options, explaining a change being made to the mail order pharmacy provider. Effective
September 1, 2006, the new provider will be Immediate Pharmaceutical Services (IPS). Also
enclosed is an enrollment kit from IPS. Please take time to review the material and complete the
necessary information to continue or start using the program. There has not been any other
changes to the co-payments or other provisions of the Plan. We encourage all participants to use
mail order for maintenance medication. The co-payments are structured so that you and the
Fund will benefit from reduced costs.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact IPS or Envision Rx Options directly.



